
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Child Support Law Updates – Kathleen Diedrich 
 

Place: Primo – 2605 Jackson Street, Oshkosh WI 54901 
  
Time: Thursday, January 16th, Noon – 1:30pm 
 
Cost: $13.00 – to the Winnebago County Bar Association 
 
RSVP: no later than Tuesday, January 14th to Brenda: 

bmarks@azco-inc.com  or calling 920-380-7627 
 
Mark your calendars for these CLE Presentations 
  

 

February 20    Domestic Partnership Issues 

 

March 20    Criminal Law Update 

 

April 17    Case Law / Family Law Update 

 

May 8 (Second Thursday) Trial Skills All Day Seminar 

    More information will come out in the next month 

Winnebago County Bar Association   
 

Bar Rag   
 

Edmund Jelinski – President  

Meghan Healy – Vice President Elect 

Elizabeth Nevitt – Secretary 

Kathleen Diedrich/David Rashid - Treasurers 

Brenda Marks – Legal Secretary 



Mock Trial  
 
MOCK TRIAL JUDGES NEEDED!  It’s that time of year again!  We will need 
approximately 40 judges for the High School Mock Trial competition.  It is on 
Saturday, February 8, 2014 at the Justice Center in Appleton.  You can judge in the 
morning from 8 a.m. until noon, or in the afternoon from 1 p.m. until 5:30 p.m.  Of 
the judges needed, 8 – 10 will need to preside at the trials and rule on objections, 
motions, etc.   
 
This is really a fun experience, both for the judges and the students competing.  
Even if you have never done anything like this before, please consider helping out 
this year!  To help, contact Liz Nevitt (liz@nevittlawoffice.com) or Dan Clausz 
(dclausz@pbclaw.com).  Just contact either of us, if you have any questions about 
the Mock Trial! 
 
 
 
Legal Assistance Clinic - The Winnebago County Bar Association provides a free legal 

clinic at various public libraries in the county.  We are always in need of attorneys in all 
practice areas, to help at the clinics.   
 
The locations are:  
 
Menasha Public Library on 1st Tuesday each month;  
 
Neenah Public Library on 2nd Tuesday each month; and  
 
Oshkosh Public Library on 3rd Tuesday each month.   
 
All clinics are from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m.  Even if you can only come for an hour, we can use 
your help!  This is a very important service we are able to offer our community. 
 
We are currently updating our list of referral attorneys. Referral attorneys are 
volunteers who do not need to attend a clinic but agree to phone conference 
with clinic clients for free for approximately 15-30 minutes to counsel them on 
their legal issues. The time of the phone conference can be worked out at the 
convenience of the attorney and client. The clinic will email you scans of their 
intake forms so that you have a bit of background on the case before the phone 
conference. 
  
If you would like to remain on the referral list, or are interested in being added 
to it please respond with your areas of specialty and how many referrals per 
month you would be willing to take on. 
 
Please contact the Legal Assistance Clinic at - legalassistanceclinic@gmail.com 
 
 
 


